Some members of our group are barely participating. I have to ask them multiple times to
fill out a google form to let me know of their availability. Only a few members of the group are
actively participating and involved. Charley Inman made the flier, Cydney Battle has responded
quickly and let us know her availability, Eoghan Butler helped me make the lesson plan and
create the presentation, The other 6 are basically M.L.A.

I am proud of what Eoghan and I have made for the lesson. It is still a work in progress,
but we have a basic understanding of what we are to present. It is really just touching the
presentation up and adding a few more bits of information to present for 50 minutes and leaving
10 minutes for questions.

I am heavily interested in genetics. This is a field I want to get into for a career, so this
project is very exciting for me. I get the opportunity of seeing what it is like to be a part of the
field. I just wish that the other 6 people were more beneficial to the group and not just 4 people
participating. I know that this is a field [ want to get into, so I am enjoying the challenge of
developing a solid presentation to teach high schoolers just how amazing genes are.



